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bateman-jones

The proposed extension at the back of the building (ie the addition of a floor) will impact me the most of the 

flats in Downing Court (the building immediately to the north).  It will result in a substantial reduction of direct 

light to the room immediately abutting the proposed development.  It will turn what is a bright sunny room, 

essentially where I sit and read, it one that will be considerably darker and it is on that basis I object to the 

extension.

Many thanks

Colin

Page 15 of 20


